
Waterloo-Oxford District Secondary School 
School Advisory Council 

 
Monday, January 26, 2014 – 7:00 p.m. 

Waterloo-Oxford School Library 
 
 

Chairs:  Julie Glendinning   Julie_glendinning@wrdsb.on.ca 
  
Secretary:  Kim Lichti    kimlichti@hotmail.com 
 
Principal:  Beth Bodkin  519-634-5441 beth_bodkin@wrdsb.on.ca 
 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions – Chair 
 

2. Student Council Report – SAC 
 

3. Presentation – Guidance Department – Course Selection, Scholarships,  
Presented by:   Paula Kipfer 
 

4. Report from Chair – Julie Glendinning 
 
5. Principal’s Report – Beth Bodkin 

 Updates  

  Facility  
 

6.  Recognition of Teachers and Staff 
 

7.  Adjournment 
 

 
Future Meeting Dates 2014-15: 

 
February 23, 2015 

April 27, 2015 
June 8, 2015 
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